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We speak very much from experience here, given our extensive experience in
disasters - highlighted by the example of Super Typhoon Haiyan in 2013.

Mr. Chairman, these draft articles are not only important but necessary, because
they recognize - as historical experience has shown time and again - that a disaster
can exceed, manifestly or otherwise, the affected State's capacity to respond. An
affected state, without adequate resources, 



nature as an archipelago completely surrounded by oceans; but also brought about by
the adverse effects of climate change. In this light, we support the elaboration of a
convention on the basis of the draft articles, since it would be declaratory of existing
practices among States and would therefore help to clarify and systematize those
practices.

We agree that the harmonization of the measures and protocols is necessary for
the effective prevention, reduction and management of disaster risk, without prejudice to
bilateral, regional and multilateral instruments on the matter.

Thank you.


